

September 15, 2014

Ms. Colleen Rezabek
c/o Ms. Brenna Gonzales
WD Partners
7007 Discovery Blvd.
Dublin, OH  43017


Re:	BJ’s Restaurant and Brewhouse Grading and Drainage Plan
Colleen Rezabek Engineer’s Stamp with date of 9-8-14 (B14D004E)

Dear Ms. Rezabek,

	Based upon the information provided in your submittal received September 12, 2014, the above referenced plan is approved for Building Permit.  Please attach a copy of this approved plan to the construction sets prior to sign-off by Hydrology.

Prior to Certificate of Occupancy release, Engineer Certification per the DPM checklist will be required.
.
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.
						
				Sincerely,
					
[bookmark: _GoBack]		

				Amy L. D. Niese, PE
				Senior Engineer, Hydrology
				Planning Department


C:	e-mail
	Nina Rey – Francher Development
